Report to the PSAC Atlantic Regional Council
	Name: Jody LaPierre

	Date: 


	Constituency (area, equity, etc.): Provincial Director PEI

	

	Activities since the last Regional Council meeting

	Activity
	How it fulfilled my role on the Regional Council

	Attended Area Council meeting (VP Area Council)
	Connecting with PSAC members

	Setting up the 12 Days of Xmas 
	Informing members on Union achievements 

	Attended Human Rights Committee meeting (Treasurer)
	Connecting with PSAC members

	Was the PSAC representative for VAC on the Gov’t of Canada Workplace Charitable Campaign
	

	Did CBC TV Interviews on Veterans
	Defending public services

	Did multiple News Paper Interviews
	Defending public services

	On Air interview for CBC Radio
	Defending public services

	Educational Teleconference
	

	PSAC Leading Change Training
	Education and planning for the future

	Another WFA at VAC (14 members)
	Making sure members rights are enforced

	Dec 6th vigil, attended all PEIFL board meeting (PSAC Board member on PEIFL), Attended PSAC National Convention, Attended all H&S meeting as the PSAC rep, took part is several teleconferences, attended Town Hall meeting on Bargaining, PSAC spokesman on Budget night.
	Showing solidarity

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Met with Peter Stoffer and NDP Herb Dickenson on Veterans issues
	Defending public services and fighting for Veterans

	Was re-elected President of UVAE Local 90001
	

	Met with Deputy Minister and chair of Veterans Review & Appeal Board
	Defending public services and fighting for Veterans

	Challenges you had to cope with since the last meeting:

	Had a very stressful WFA situation in January affecting 14 people in my office, Worked hard to ensure that all 14 were looked after when all was said and dome. As you know, Veterans Affairs has been hit the hardest by the cuts, and in the media, and it has been an ongoing fight on this war against Public Services and Veterans wellbeing, along with trying to protect the members Health and rights.

	What would you like to work on next?
I will continue the fight to protect Public services and Veterans rights and represent PSAC and my members to best of my ability.



